
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notices 

We would like you to complete a very 

short online parent questionnaire giving 

us your views of the school. We will ask 

you to complete it at your Parent-Teacher 

meeting next week.  

Please make sure that your child’s bicycle 

or scooter is securely locked when left in 

the bike shed. We have had a recent 

spate of scooters and bicycles being 

taken. We are checking our CCTV, but 

this is not always conclusive. 

 

SLT NEWS 
 
Thank you for your kind donations to 
support the BIG SPOTACULAR, our 
BBC Children in Need fundraiser.  

 
 
The children looked great in their 

spots and Pudsey costumes. Check 

the next John Perry Journal issue to 

see how much we’ve raised. 

John Perry Journal 
Issue 4: Friday 16th November 2018 

Overall Attendance 
94.2% 

Below our target (96%) 

 

Weekly Attendance  
12th  – 16th November 

NAM: 81.5%                    NPM: 92% 

ARP - AE SEA: 77.5%  AE SKY: 90.6% 

RD: 96   %    RN: 83.3%      RZ: 87.2% 

1A: 95.4%     1B: 95.7%      1S: 94.3% 

2C: 95.4%     2R: 94.4%      2W: 96.3% 

3F: 92.6%     3H: 97.2%      3M: 97.3% 

4J: 97.2%      4K: 96%        4V: 94.5% 

5L: 93.2%      5T: 92.5%     5U: 95% 

6G: 95.6%     6I: 94.5%       6P: 91.3% 

Best attendance: 3M – 97.3%  

Last week was Remembrance week. We were very proud of our children as they showed a 
great understanding of Remembrance Day and the meaning of the poppy as a symbol of 
remembrance. We observed a 2 minute silence at 11:00 last Friday. Please have a look at our 
Remembrance display on the front entrance to the Cube (the new build). Our Yr6 children 
returned from their amazing week-long residential visit to Trewern in Wales. They had a great 
time and we had very tired (and dirty) children back last Friday. This week the children and staff 
came to school dressed in spots to raise funds for the BBC Children in Need. Please have a 
look at the photos on our website.  We will let you know how much we’ve raised in the next 
issue. Next week is our Parent-Teacher meetings. Don’t forget to secure your appointment with 
your child’s teacher.  Keep the date of Friday, 30th in your diary – it’s the PTAs Christmas Fayre 
after school. An ideal opportunity to stock up on presents for the big day!  
 
Key dates for the next 2 weeks 

Monday 19th – Friday 23rd November 

Word of the Week: Honesty 
Mon 19th: Nursery Parent-Teacher meetings. Nursery closed. 
4V Parent-Teacher meetings 15:30 – 19:00 (day 1) 
Tues 20th: Whole-school Parent-Teacher meetings 15:30 – 17:00 (day 1) 
Wed 21st: 4V Parent-Teacher meetings 15:30 – 17:00 (day 2) 
Thurs 22nd: Class Sharing assemblies at 09:15: 3F and 5U 
                    Parent-Teacher meetings 15:30 – 19:00 (day 2) 
Fri 23rd: Nursery parents ‘Next Steps’ session with educational psychologist – Infants hall 10:00 
 

Monday 26th – Friday 30th November 

Word of the week: Unity 
Mon 26th: Choir to the Royal Albert Hall – Barnados charity event 
Wed 28th: ESOL class 10:00 – 12:00 in the Meeting room  
Thurs 29th: Class Sharing assemblies: 3H and 5T 
Fri 30th: Nursery parents ‘Next Steps’ session with educational psychologist – Infants hall 10:00 
              PTA Christmas Fayre after school  
 
 
 
 


